E xciting!!
Year-End
News from

Shenandoah
Area Council

Over 550 New youth
recruited ensuring
Scouting’s growth.

An in-school program
called Learning for Life
is being offered in
Stanley, VA for at risk
youth.

Our largest service
project, Scouting for
Food, collected 50,000
pounds of food for food
pantry’s in the nine
counties we serve.
Individual troops and
packs provided more
than 17,000 service
hours.

Over 85 young men will receive the
highest rank in Scouting, Eagle Scout!
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A 28 person council
contingent attended
Seabase high adventure
camp in Key West,FL.

" Thirty-six Arrowmen
attended NOAC, the 100"
Anniversary of the Order of
the Arrow.

Camp Rock Enon hosted 750 plus participants in
fall camping activities. They enjoyed over $150,000
in camp improvements, including the renovated
Dining Hall, a shower house with private stalls and
a replaced the main sewer line.

“Scouting a game with a Purpose.”
Lord Baden-Powell
Thank you for supporting Boy Scouts of America
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